

LORAL DATA SYSTEMS WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN





MARCH 16, 1992

#67

Contact JEAN HENRY, x6945, with news for the Weekly Bulletin.

WHAT'S HAPPENING



Tuesday, March 17 - St. Patrick's Day!

Tuesday, March 17 - Final visit for St. Anthony's Mobile Mammography Unit. Please don't forget your scheduled appointment time.

Friday, March 20 - We will be bidding a fond farewell to ART HALLETT, Lead Telemetry SW Engineer, who is leaving LDS to pursue new endeavors, and to the following 17 retirees who represent 462 years of combined service:



Bernie Dorobkowski
Helen Duthe
Walt Knopik
Joe Lazarony
Don Riker
Polly Smith
Art Weinzierl
Paul Weller
Dorothy Bennett



George Zimmerman
Dorothy Watson
Barry Hawkins
Willene Lahman
Ernestine Ray
Tom Toler
Ron Connolly
Pervis Sanders



Going-away cards for these people will be on display in the cafeteria throughout the week. Stop by and add your best wishes.

FYI

The lay-off of LDS employees announced by Joe Keller in his All-Employee Meetings last January was completed last week. Because of the positive response to the voluntary termination offer, the March lay-off was limited to the following 13 manufacturing employees:

Ellen Attlesberger Penny Hattaway Troy Clark Cheryl Eicher Juanita Fields Ken Flippo

Pat Hall
Jeanne Keller
Joanne Lander
Angela Maynard
Betty Powell
Eileen Sandefur
Debora Stewart



SUMMER JOBS

Human Resources will be happy to match summer job applicants with departments that can budget for student positions. The first step is to identify summer opportunities. These should be handled through the purchase requisition system, specifying dates, job description, and skills required. HR will than forward applications for review. Some funds will also be available from HR for special summer opportunities. Please contact Delores Martinez, x6929, if you would be willing to take a student but don't have departmental funds available.

We will use the Bulletin to inform everyone about any summer positions that might be available. Please keep in mind that both applicants and job opportunities must be handled through HR to keep the process open and fair to all.

DEALS ON WHEELS



Just a reminder that Karen Peterson is accepting sealed bids for the 1977 company van through Friday, March 20. The van can be seen in the south parking lot near the shipping area. If you have any questions, call Karen at x5364.

CREDIT UNION NEWS



The Credit Union will be closed from 3/16/92 through 3/20/92. Share withdrawal requests may be made between 8:30 AM and 12:00 Noon, Monday through Friday. Checks may be picked-up in General Accounting between 1:30 PM and 4:30 PM.



Loan Applications submitted by 10:00 AM will be reviewed and processed for the next business day.

You will be notified of loan disbursements by phone.

SPORTS

The 1992 Loral Billiards league is now forming teams for its second season. If you, your family members or friends are interested in joining, please contact Lisa Powers, x6962, Bob Wallace, x5210, or Bill Miles, x5241 for more information. An organizational meeting will be held in the back of the cafeteria on Wednesday, March 18 at 4:00 PM. If you don't have a full team we'll help you put one together.

• BILLIARDS